
 

 

 

2 May 2023 
 
 
Jeeves Ponzi 
fyi-request-22339-597dea01@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
  
Tēnā koe Jeeves 
  
Official information request HNZ00015446 
 
Thank you for your email on 30 March 2023, asking for the following which has been 
considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act). Please see outlined below a 
response to each part of your request: 
 

Please provide a table of all Te Whatu Ora Non-Clinical positions showing details within the 
following columns (listed below): 
A) For ALL non-clinical positions advertised OR filled since JANUARY 1 2023. 
AND / OR: 
B) For ALL non-clinical positions featured in the Te Whatu Ora Organisational Structure, 
advertised or otherwise, filled or vacant, realised or planned. 
WHERE: 
C) Any amount greater than $ 99,000 falls anywhere within the salary banding. 
1)Directorate     
2)Position Title     
3)Salary band ($) Minimum     
4)Salary band ($)Maximum     
5)Vacant? (as of 1 April ) Yes/No     
6) If filled, What is the salary currently being paid (Rounded down to the nearest $10k) 
7) If the position is primarily or significantly based within the Te Whatu Ora head office/non-
district (Yes / No ) 

Your request is refused under section 18(f) of the Act, as the information requested cannot be 
made available without substantial collation or research. You were contacted on 6 April 2023 for 
clarification and refinement of your request, to which no response was received. Due to the 
substantial amount of collation required without refinement, your request has been refused. 

We have considered whether fixing a charge for the supply of the information or extending the 
timeframe for response would have alleviated the burden of responding to your request, but have 
determined that neither option would have made a significant difference. 

How to get in touch 

If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz. 

If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
by phoning 0800 802 602.  
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TeWhatuOra.govt.nz 
Te Whatu Ora, PO Box 793, 
Wellington 6140, New Zealand 

Nāku iti noa, nā  
 

 
 
 
Michael Cleary 
Interim Lead OIA & Proactive Release 
Government Partnership and Risk 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 


